
April 9, 2025 
 

PAVING 2025 

 

Locust, Elm and East High Streets are schedule to have 
the main water line replaced/stormwater pipe installed in 
Spring of 2025.  Repaving of these streets is scheduled to 
occur in the Fall of 2025.   

 

Should owners of properties on Locus, Elm and East High 
Streets desire to make any improvements to your 
property that would necessitate cutting the street (such 
as connecting to a natural gas line, making alterations to 
existing natural gas or replacing curbing or sidewalks) 
you will need to do so before paving commences.   

 

Ordinance No. 625 specifically limits any cutting to a 
street within five years of its paving.  Please plan 
accordingly.   


